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A gift to BDHF helps to ensure your hospital 
has the resources to provide quality care. 

Your donation
 makes a difference! 

To learn more about how you can support 
your community hospital, please contact:

The Brockville and District Hospital Foundation
www.bdhfoundation.com

613-345-4478
foundation@brockvillegeneralhospital.ca
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INSIDE:

On September 29th, 2020, Shirley Green, friends, family members, representatives of Brockville General 
Hospital (BGH) and the Brockville and District Hospital Foundation (BDHF), gathered for a dedication 

ceremony at BGH’s new patient tower to recognize local business man and philanthropist, Donald B. Green.  The 
dedication of the tower was due to a recent generous donation of $2 million made by the Don & Shirley Green 
Family Charitable Donation to the BDHF. In turn, the BDHF, and BGH, recognized Don Green’s generous 
contribution to the hospital, and to the community, by naming the patient tower after him. Don Green passed away 
in 2016 and the tower naming was a fitting tribute, for a fitting man.

DONALD B. GREEN DEDICATION CEREMONY
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BOARD CORNER

There is so much for the Brockville and District Hospital Foundation to be thankful for — 
the historic opening of the new Donald B. Green tower at Brockville General Hospital, 
the culmination of the very generous spirit of the elected leaders, citizens, and many 
businesses of Brockville and area.

Under One Roof Campaign to Donald B. Green Tower 

Celebrating Success  - Expressing our Thanks

On October 24, 2020 the Donald B. Green tower of Brockville General Hospital received patients from the Garden 
Street site — formerly St. Vincent de Paul Hospital, who will now be “Under One Roof ” to receive care in this new 
state-of-the-art medical facility. With this milestone realized, it is important to look back, reflect upon our success 
and thank those who were so critical to our unprecedented achievement.

While this capital project was years in the planning — it was in February 2017, that the Foundation embarked 
upon the largest campaign in the history of Brockville and area to raise the $20 million local share for this $178 
million dollar project. Thanks to the leadership of BDHF board members, whose decisions over many years 
ensured significant funds were available to immediately direct to the campaign.

Our heartfelt appreciation is extended to Mary Jean McFall and David Beatty who agreed to serve as co-chairs of 
the Under One Roof campaign. We could not have been in a better position with two such highly respected and 
passionate advocates for the redevelopment campaign. They assembled a cabinet comprised of individuals from 
Brockville and the surrounding area who were instrumental in planning for and achieving success. 

An important first step in achieving our goal was the positive responses from Brockville City Council with 
a donation of $4.76 million and from the Counties Council of the United Counties of Leeds and Grenville with 
a commitment of $2.15 million — we thank them for their vision, leadership and commitment — ensuring all 
citizens would have access to the best health care possible long into the future. 

The Cabinet then turned to individuals and businesses from Brockville and area who stepped up giving so 
generously in support of Under One Roof — allowing us to reach our goal. 

The culmination of this campaign was the dedication of the new tower, in memory and recognition of Donald 
B. Green. The philanthropy and generosity shown by Don & Shirley Green has had immeasurable impact on 
the lives of so many, both through their support of Brockville General Hospital and other important causes locally 
and globally.  

Marilies Rettig 			   Joan Simon 
Chair 					     Executive Director

On Tuesday, September 22nd, the Brockville & District Hospital 
Foundation (BDHF) held its Annual General Membership meeting. 

At that meeting, the BDHF Board bade Board Member, Mary Lynn 
O’Shaughnessy a fond farewell after six-years of sitting on the Board. 

Also at that meeting, the BDHF Board welcomed new Board 
Members, Tom O’Shaughnessy and Brian Normandin.

Farewell
   and

  Welcome
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Doing Things a Different Way...
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What do community minded individual do during 
these strange times when physical distancing and 
social gatherings are not permitted? They think outside 
the box and decide that an annual event will take place 
virtually instead! Thanks to the planning committee of 
the Heart & Solstice Event that is exactly what they did 
in a very short amount of time.  With today’s technology, 
some perseverance, and a significant number of donors/
supporters over $30,000 was raised for Brockville 
General Hospital’s Cardiac Rehabilitation Program.  
Thank you to all who made this virtual event possible. 

Virtual Heart & Solstice Event –  June 18th

FRIENDS OF PALLIATIVE CARE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
MORPHS INTO GOLF DAYS 
The Friends of Palliative Care Golf planning commit-
tee changed up their event due to COVID restrictions 
and successfully held a two-day Golf Days for its supporters. 
While the sit-down dinner, shotgun scramble and live 
auction was put aside for this year, the event still raised 
$177,350 for Brockville General Hospital’s Palliative Care 
Program. The Foundation heard many compliments 
concerning the safety and how the event was executed. 
Our hats are off to the event’s planning committee!

FRIENDS. HELPING. FRIENDS

We proudly announce the new total of $177,350 thanks to the 
additional donations we received on, and following, the tournament days. 

On behalf of the Friends of Palliative Care Golf Committee, a sincere thank you to all the sponsors, golfers and 
volunteers for participating and supporting our cherished Brockville General Hospital Palliative Care Program! 
Despite the challenges we were faced with this year, our friends came together once again and raised $177,350! 

Your generosity allows us to sustain this vital service, which costs $640,000 annually to operate. The funds raised 
from this year will aid in the expansion of the program for the BGH Redevelopment Project, finishing this fall! 

Friends helping Friends in fundraising, fellowship and in health!

Aquatarium
Baldwin Audio-Visual Rentals
Billings Automotive 
Blackscape Supply
BMO Nesbitt Burns
Brockville Memorial Centre
Brockville Thousand Islands Tourism
Burnbrae Farms
Canadian Tire Brockville & Prescott
Carefree Pools
Colonial flowers
Culligan of Brockville
Denise Lindsay Designs
G.C. Hudson Supply
Galway Custom Woodworking
Gowlings WLG
Green Things Garden, Gift & Maintenance Services

Green Things Landscaping & Mosquito.buzz
Grounds Master
Henderson Eastwood Tuck 
Professional Corporation
Heritage Kitchen & Bath
JJ Jensen Plumbing & Heating
Manulife Financial
MolsonCoors 
Northern Cables
Rob Thompson Hotels
Robert B. Horton Professional Corporation
Royal Montreal Club
Shorelines Casino 
Tana Gilbert- St. Lawrence Paving Stone
The Ship Motel
Thousand Islands Concrete/Wexford Ltd. 
Via Rail

B. Lundy Mechanical 
Beattie Film 
Casual Living
Colman Mansworth- Medicine Professional 
Corporation
Coon Bath Design
Crossings Road & Trail & 
Prescott Building Centre
Dr. Steve & Anne McMurray
Four-O-One Electric
G. Tackaberry & Sons Construction Co. Ltd.
Glen House Resort
Hang Ups Creative Picture Framing
Home Hardware Brockville 
Howard Travel
Hucks Marine & Resort
Hudson Burnbrae Foundation

Kendel- Dezoete Designs Ltd.
Luxury Porta Party
Mazurek Financial Services ltd. 
O’Farrell Financial Services Inc.
Pastime Motors
Pricedex Software 
RBC Brockville 
RBC Foundation 
Riverside GM Auto Group
Russell Hendrix
Singer Castle on Dark Island
The Butcher Shop
The Jewel Box
The Keystorm Pub 
Tim Allen’s Tree Service
Tim Horton’s Brockville Winter Classic

This advertisment sponsored by The Recorder and Times

For more information visit www.friendsofpalliativecare.com
or contact the BDH Foundation at 613-345-4478 or foundation@brockvillegeneralhospital.ca

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE 27TH FRIENDS OF PALLIATIVE CARE GOLF TOURNAMENT
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 1ST, 2021 

FRIENDS OF PALLIATIVE CARE

G LF DAYS
SEPTEMBER 2
WEDNESDAY | 2020

SEPTEMBER 1
TUESDAY | 2020

Friends of Palliative Care Golf Tournament raised

$177,350

2020 PLATINUM SPONSORS

2020 GOLD SPONSORS

2020 MEDIA SPONSORS

2020 BRONZE SPONSORS2020 SILVER SPONSORS

THE BEATTY FAMILY
CHARITABLE FOUNDATION

BALLYMENAGH 
FOUNDATION

MARK & KATHY SEYMOUR FRANKLANDS 
FOUNDATION

IRFAN DHANANI

JIM COOPER THE BROOME FAMILY

THE DON & SHIRLEY GREEN 
FAMILY CHARITABLE FOUNDATION

NANCY & LARRY 
VANDERBAAREN

Ottawa Senators 
hockey club

Masons of the St. Lawrence 
Masonic District

BROCKVILLE

Philip, Wright & Associates 
Private Investment Management
www.privateinvestmentmanagement.ca  

877-207-5222 | 613-345-7129

BILL & BRENDA FRASER TOM & SUSAN BLANCHARD BRENT SCOTT
THE COOPERATORS MARK & MARY ANN DOWDELLMRS. NILU BHATT & FAMILY

 
Pictured Top l-r: Joan Simon, Executive Director, BDHF, 
Sherri Fournier Hudson, Heart & Sol Sponsorship Committee 
Co-Chair, Travis Coughlin, BGH, Kinesiologist with BGH’s 
Cardiac Rehabilitation Program and Tom O’Shaughnessy 
Heart & Solstice Sponsorship Committee Co-Chair during a 
Zoom videotaping. 

Infusion Pump Campaign Gets a Boost 
from Grenville Mutual Insurance

Pictured here in front of Brockville General Hospital’s new 
main entrance are (l-r): Ruth Lockett, Board Member for 
Grenville Mutual Insurance presents Marilies Rettig, BDHF 
Board Chair with a cheque for a new Infusion Pump for 
Brockville General Hospital. 

For more information on the Infusion Pump Campaign, 
please contact the Foundation office at 613-345-4478.

Your Donation Makes a Difference!
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Donors, like Catherine and John Macdonald are making 
a difference every day Without their support, our work 
wouldn’t be possible.

  
Recently, during the 2020 Tim Hortons Smile Cookie Campaign, 
Catherine and John Macdonald arranged with the BDHF to 
donate 750 Smile Cookies to Retirement Residences and Long 
Term Care Facilities in Leeds & Grenville. The BDHF spoke with 
Catherine and John to ask them about why they supported this 
initiative.

What made you decide to donate Tim Hortons Smile Cookies to the 
area retirement residences and Long Term Care facilities? 
Thinking of all of our valuable seniors who have faced isolation during this health crisis 
is heartbreaking. It is so important to reach out in the ways possible to let them know 
that they are loved and valued. Collectively we have to work harder to provide safe and 
loving places for the residents of the homes in our communities. A cookie is such a 
small and simple thing to let them know they are thought of.

In the past, you have donated to the Brockville and District Hospital 
Foundation, in support of BGH. Why is supporting the foundation 
and BGH important to you?
We feel passionately about supporting BGH and the invaluable work the Foundation 
does for our hospital and the community. As the town’s largest employer BGH is the 
heartbeat of our community and essential in every stage of our lives. As a proud Board Member of the hospital 
I have had the good fortune to watch the dedication and hard work that goes into managing the complexities of 
the hospital. BGH is supported by the finest and most dedicated professionals that we have seen in our careers, 
working every day to deliver the best in care to each and every patient who walks through the doors of our hospital.

Is there anything you would like to add?
We respect the hard work and commitment that happens each and every day by dedicated staff and volunteers 
at the BGH Foundation. We are so fortunate to have an incredible MPP championing our cause at Queens Park, 
but we are one of many hospitals in the province. It is only through donations, fundraising and legacies that new 
and replacement equipment can be supplied to provide the best in care for the many patients who seek care at 
BGH. 

Donor Spotlight
Catherine and John Macdonald 

Pictured are several residents 
from Mapleview Lodge in 
Athens, ON enjoying their 
Smile Cookies.

Partner Spotlight
THIS YEAR’S TIM HORTONS  

SMILE COOKIE RAISED    

$28,244 
FOR BROCKVILLE GENERAL HOSPITAL

Pictured in front of BGH’s 
Emergency Department (l-r) are: 

Jennifer Clarke, BGH RN 
for the Emergency Department; 
Nicole Valade, BGH Manager 

of Critical Care Programs; 
Natasha Avis and Shane Joyce, 

Owners of Tim Hortons 
Brockville locations. 



The Giving Continues...

The Brockville and District 
Hospital Foundation, and the 

Under One Roof Campaign Cabinet, 
is very appreciative of the many 
people who by their dedicated 

efforts and generous gifts made 
the new patient tower a reality.

- 6 -

......................................................................................   [   CARING TIMES   ]   ...........................................................................................

Mary Jean and Ian McFall (centre), are pictured at the 
redevelopment model room with campaign co-chair, David Beatty 
(left), and with BDHF Executive Director, Joan Simon (far right).

Pictured (l-r) Stuart Birnie, David Beatty, Campaign Co-Chair; Stephen Birnie, 
Joan Simon Executive Director (BDHF) and Ted MacMillan.

This donation was made in memory of David Mackenzie, husband, father, grandfather and great grandfather to 
those pictured (l-r) Sam Pollock Jr, Randy Brotto, Katherine Pollock, Karen Jackson, Marilyn Mackenzie, Laurel 
Mackenzie, David Beatty, Campaign Co-chair, Ken Mackenzie, James Pollock, Frank Rosso and Ève Rosso.

Pictured (l-r) Meredith Gorrell, Campaign Coordinator; 
Leo Chaput, Marel Contractors Ottawa District Manager, 
and Joan Simon BDHF Executive Director.
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The Donald B. Green Tower Opens
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75 Charles Street
Brockville, ON K6V 1S8

PRIVACY STATEMENT
The Brockville and District Hospital Foundation respects 
your privacy. We protect your personal information and 
adhere to all legislative requirements with respect to pretect-
ing privacy. We do not rent, sell or trade our mailing lists. The   
information you provide will be used to deliver services and 
to keep you informed and up-to-date on the fundraising 
activities of the Foundation. If at any time you would like to 
be removed from our mailing list, simply contact us by phone 
at 613-345-4478 or by email at foundation@brockvillegener-
alhospital.ca and we will gladly accommodate your request.

75 Charles Street   
Brockville, ON K6V 1S8

www.bdhfoundation.com    
(613) 345-4478

Connect with us!

You can now find us in the Donald B. Green Tower
immediately before the Information Desk.

The Foundation is on the Move...


